
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Marcus: 
 
(cc: Vice Chair Frances Spivy-Weber, Tam Doduc, Steven Moore, Dorene D'Amamo) 
 
Please stay strong and demonstrate your commitment to our natural resources by bringing PG&E’s 
Diablo Canyon fully into line with California’s landmark coastal protection policy by requiring that 
cooling towers be installed at the power plant like the legislation describes. 
 
Stand up to industry and defend our natural environment and the work that has already been done to 
protect it.  
 
Thank you, 
Taylor Hogan 
 
 
Taylor Hogan 
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